
 

 
March 2, 2011 
 
 
 
Nemecek & Cole 
1 5260 Ventura Blvd. 
Suite 920 
Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 
 
Dear Friends at Nemecek & Cole, 
 
Guide Dogs of America is most grateful for Nemecek & Cole's heartfelt sponsorship of a future 
guide dog puppy. Please know we are honored to be on the list of non-profit organizations that 
Nemecek & Cole chooses to support. It is gratifying to know that you understand the value of 
our work, breeding, raising and training guide dogs for blind men and women who want to 
become more independent and productive. 
 
Guide Dogs of America provides guide dogs and instruction in their use, along with a specially 
designed harness and lifetime follow-up, to blind men and women throughout the United States 
and Canada. All our services are at no cost to the blind recipient. As we do not accept any local, 
state, or federal funds, we rely solely upon voluntary donations of individuals, foundations, 
companies, and organizations to continue the important work of this program.  Thank you for 
your special gift, with your thoughtful donation, you have joined with many others in helping to 
continue this worthy and growing program. 
 
We anticipate your sponsored puppy to go home after May. In the meantime, should you have 
any questions, please feel free to contact me at dmlasky@guidedogsofamerica.org or 818-833-6427. 
Again, thank you. 
 
 
Warmest Regards, 

 
Daryl Lasky 
Development Coordinator 

 

 

 


